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Ref: LH/KA 
 

24 September 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

VIRTUAL OPEN EVENT 
THURSDAY 8 OCTOBER AT 17:00 

 
To ensure everyone’s safety we’ve decided to do our ‘Open Evening’ a little differently this 
year. Rather than invite you into the school, we’ll be bringing the school to you! 
 
On Thursday 8 October at 17:00, we will launch our ‘Open Evening’ video highlighting The 
Whitby High School and the reasons why you should choose us to further your child’s 
education. The video will be available to watch via the homepage of our website 
(www.whitbyhigh.org).  
 
The reason for notifying you early on in the term is to give you as much time as possible for 
you to decide if The Whitby High School is the right Secondary School for your child. Year 
6 parents/carers will already have received all necessary documentation regarding the 
procedures for Admissions from the Local Authority and the online admissions website is 
already open. 
 
In the near future, we plan to showcase some of the excellent work being produced by our 
students, as well as interviews with our amazing staff through our social media outlets.  
Remember to ‘Follow’ or ‘Like’ us to ensure you don’t miss out on any of this exciting 

content! Find us on Facebook at WhitbyHigh or Twitter at WhitbyHigh. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr B Heeley    
Headteacher  

http://www.whitbyhigh.org/
https://www.facebook.com/thewhitby/
https://twitter.com/WhitbyHigh

